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May 82001 

Dockets Management Branch (HFA-305) 
Food and Drug Administration 
5630 Fishers Lane, Room 1061 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Re: 21CF’R part 1271, Docket number: 9 

Dear Comments Administrator: 

I am writing of behalf of the World Marrow onor Association (WMDA). The WMDA 
is an international organization that seeks to the field of unrelated donor 
hematopoietic stem cell transplantation. 
our membership, including the National Marr w Donor Program (NMDP) and the Caitlin 
Raymond International Registry in the US. 

The WMDA is very interested in the U$ 
concerning regulation of human cellular Regarding the most 
recent proposed rule, YIurrent Good Tissue 
Cellular and Tissue-Based Products; and Enforcement; Proposed Rule,” the 
WMDA has three comments. 
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inevitable that a product conforming to all p 
entry and fail the requirements ofPart 1271 

specifications will arrive at the port of 
e.g.. with a labeling error), It is essential 

that delays at tbe port of 
The WMDA recommen 
quarantine at the port of entry. 

ility or endanger recipients. 
ts be exempted from 

A second area of WMD 
concerns assignment of 
in compliance with all appli 
responsibility rests with, “Tb 
criteria and makes the produ 
to indicate that non-US establis 
with Part 1271, This would i 
establishments. The WmA reco 
assigned only to establishments w 

150b. That section 
a product is manufactured 

posed rule states that overall 
nes that a product meets release 
. ” The WMDA interprets t&z 

era11 responsibility for compliance 
en on these intemational 

rail responsibility for compliance be 

Finally, international establish 
and umbilical cord blood unit products 
regulatory requirements. The WMDA as 
submit their governmental regulations 
If this assumption is not correct, the 

eripheral blood stem/progenitor cell 
ct to their own nation4 and regional 
that international establishments would 
7 1.155 (Exemptions and Alternatives). 
QSCS that this will be clarified, 

The WMDA appreciates the opportunity to c mment on the FDA’s proposed rule. We 
will continue to depend upon our US membe ship for information and advice concerning 
the activities of the FDA. Please fell free to i- ontact me as detailed below. 

Sincerely yours, 

c 

Prof. Gosta G&ton 
President, WMDA 
Karolinska Institutet 
Huddinge University Hospital 
SE-14186 Huddinge * 
Sweden 
Phone” 46-8-58582439 
Email: Gosta.Gabrton@medhs,ki.se 


